
 
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 4:43 PM 
To: 'costa@wcax.com' <costa@wcax.com> 
Subject: FW: WCAX: records request 
 
Hi Jennifer,  
  
We have no correspondence between Bill Lofy and Ariel Quiros, or between Alex Maclean and Ariel 
Quiros.  Correspondence between Bill Lofy and Bill Stenger, and correspondence of Alex Maclean’s that 
involves Bill Stenger, has been under a litigation hold related to now-public litigation involving Jay Peak 
EB-5 projects.  Records that are relevant to pending litigation are exempt from disclosure under 1 VSA 
317(c)(14).  Before responding further to your request, we need to determine whether the records we 
have been keeping pursuant to the litigation hold are exempt from disclosure pursuant to 
317(c)(14).  We will be in touch as soon as a determination regarding the status of the litigation hold 
records has been made.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
Sarah 
 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@vermont.gov 
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